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Subject: CRUISE CONTROL RETROFIT G.M.C. COACH MODEL
  4104

Please refer to catalog page 10-A-3 and delete G.M.C. Model 4104 from the application
list.

We have found that a cruise control system installed on a G.M.C. Model 4104 will not
function properly.  This is due to the type of engine governor used and the electrical
system polarity on this vehicle.  The steps required to correct the problems are not
economically feasible.


